Little Gems Newsletter

Friday 6th May 2016
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Busy Learning

The children have been exploring our
new fopic entitled ‘Bon Voyage'.

This week we have travelled on a
plane, which the children made with
the chairs in Gems 2. We had a pilot,
an air hostess and passengers. The
children thought about the things they
would need to take while they were
on the plane and thought about
where they would like to go. The
children had some great ideas and we
ended up fraveling to China. What
fantastic imaginations we havel

The children have enjoyed counting
out 'googly eyes' to add to their
playdough aliens and use pipe
cleaners as arms and even fongues!

For snack, we have enjoyed garlic
bread, crackers with cheese spread,
cereal and yoghurt with fresh berries.
Yum, yum.
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Reminders

Can we remind parents to label all
your children's belongings including
shoes and wellington boots. This
prevents upset over lost belongings.
It is surprising how many children
have the same shoes!

Thank you for your continued
support.
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Outdoor Learning

The wooded area has been very
popular over the last couple of
weeks. We have been exploring
and looking for a great manor of
things including bears!

Inspired by the book ‘Going on a
Bear Hunt', we have been on @
bear hunt and the children
remembered the story very well.
They even infroduced their own
ideas to the story.

The chickens have also been
popular as we have looked for
eggs and fed them. We have even

them we care.

sung a song or two to them to show

Now the weather is improving just a
few reminders. Please ensure your
child has a sun hat in school and
sun cream is applied before
coming o school. We need to
ensure your children are safe while
in school so we ask that your

children do not wear open tfoed
sandals please.

Other News

Thank you for your cooperation.
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